
What We Worked on in September: 

• We talked about making good choices and self-control. Our memory verse was  “God gives 

me power, love and self-control”      2 Timothy 1:7 

• We listened to Bible stories about: The Tower of Babel, Abram and the Promised Land,     

Abraham’s Heavenly Visitors, Sara laughing at the Visitor’s news, and Baby Isaac.  

• We studied the letters: Cc, Dd, Ee, and Ff -  the beginning sounds that they make and prac-

ticed writing the letters.  

• We learned about the numbers: 3, 4, 5, and 6 and practiced writing them.  

• In Math we’ve been counting objects from 1-6 and have worked hard at recognizing the cor-

rect answer. We have been working with “ten frames”. We had our first experience WRITING 

the correct answer to math problems! Wow!! Our preschoolers are doing such a fabulous job!! 

• We studied the colors: green, purple and orange and painted with different objects each 

week. 

• We’ve been practicing writing our name and holding our crayons or markers with the proper 

hand grip.  

• We studied the shapes: rectangle, triangle and oval and practiced tracing, cutting and gluing 

them! 

• We’ve had a blast making sentences with our site words: am, is, and it! Did your child tell 

you...                                                         we were able to read our first sentence by the 

end of the first week of school!  

• We’ve learned many new songs and enjoy singing them together!! 
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• We will continue talking about good choices. 

• This month our memory verse will be “Children obey your parents in the Lord, for this is 

right.”      Ephesians 6:1-3 

• Fire Prevention Week is October 6-12th. We will be practicing a fire drill and what       

procedures we need to follow. Also...a surprise visit from the local fire department is be-

ing planned on Friday the 11th. They will do a short presentation for our preschoolers. (I’

m still waiting confirmation regarding this special presentation.) 

• October 1 - 15 Yankee Candle Sale Days. If you would like to purchase items for yourself 

or family for Christmas gifts...you are able to shop online (better selection) or from the 

catalog that was sent home with your child. Any profit we receive will be used to pur-

chase outside playground equipment for the preschoolers. It is my understanding that all 

items purchased will be in before Thanksgiving break.  

• October 17 - “Help the Teacher” work day from 9-10:00 AM in conference room 

• October 24-25 NO SCHOOL - FALL BREAK 

• October 31 from 10:45 - 12:00. Fall Harvest Day Party - there is a sign up sheet in the 

hallway for anyone that is available and would like to participate in the festivities!  Your 

child can wear a fun, non-scary costume to school that day.  

What’s Happening In OCTOBER: 

NOTE FROM YOUR TEACHERS 

I continue to thank our Heavenly Father for such wonderful, loving and enjoyable preschoolers 
and our supportive families! Thank you for your continued prayers! 

If you do not have a church home - I would love to invite you to ours! We have a special          
Children’s Church for the little ones the 2nd and 4th Sundays of each month. On the 3rd Sunday of 
each month -  our pastor will have a Children’s service with a special sermon/music geared just 
for our youth!  

This coming Sunday - September 29th - we are having a carry in - fellowship dinner following our 
10:30 service. I’d love to have you and your family join us! No need to bring anything….just 
come! 

As always - if you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to give me a call. Thank 
you for your continued support. May God continue to bless you and your families! 

Mrs. Cindy and Mrs. Nicki 

 


